Keeping Connected @ Calderwood Nursery

Group Call

It is important that the office have a record of your most up to date email address and phone number as we regularly use 'Groupcall' as our more traditional form of communication. We use email to send information about events, news and important dates.

Noticeboard

We share daily information such as menus, sign up sheets for events and more on our Nursery Noticeboard.

Calderwood Chronicle

This is our weekly newsletter which is sent via groupcall email. This keeps our parents and families up to date with nursery life.



Website

Every school in West Lothian has a consistent style of website informing families of the same types of information. Our website will have feeds to our blog and X accounts, providing a one stop shop for information.

Blog

Our blog is a hub of activity and is updated with information from staff. children. management, parents and partners. It includes text, photos and videos about learning, events and news

Seesaw

Seesaw

We use seesaw to capture pupil learning and to involve parents and families in their child's learning.

During your child's ante-pre school year, your child will receive a minimum of 4 observations each term.

Aug – Dec	Jan-April	May-Aug
2 language	2 language	2 language
2 maths	2 maths	2 maths
2 H&WB	2 H&WB	2 H&WB
1 other area	1 other area	1 other area

During your child's ante-pre school year, your child will receive a minimum of 4 observations each term.

Aug – Dec	Jan-Apr	May-Aug
1 language	1 language	1 language
1 maths	1 maths	1 maths
1 H&WB	1 H&WB	1 H&WB
1 other area	1 other area	1 other area